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PROFFESIONAL DEVELOPMENT: 

• Our January Early Release Day was used for building level professional development 
needs.  Both elementary schools began training with Dr. Kristy Brinkerhoff on Social 
Emotional Learning while both secondary level schools worked on further developing 
their RTI or Tier Two systems.  The Special Education department received instruction 
on upcoming ISAT testing. 

• Kimberly School District again joined efforts with Buhl, Castleford, and Richfield School 
Districts to provide a day of professional development that focused on Taking Care of 
Our Teachers.  We are happy to have Valley School District join us as well this year. The 
Teacher Wellness event will take place on January 20 at CSI. Our Keynote this year, is 
Sam Glenn.  Teachers will also have the choice to attend three different breakouts that 
will teach an element of wellness. 

• Our Kimberly Core Teacher Team  
o Year One participants are working on their on-line course and Idaho Core aligned 

units. Teachers met for a face-to-face training on January 15 that focused on 
evaluating curricular materials and teacher leadership. 

o Core Five teachers are working on their on-line course-work, beginning to study 
instructional design.  

 
CURRICULUM: 
Nothing to report this month. 
 
TESTING: 

• Star Testing for grades 1-12 is in progress. The testing window will close on January 17.  
Results will be reported next month. 

• Istation Testing (IRI) Elementary students continue to take monthly assessments.  The 
data is discussed in teams to determine instructional implications.  Below are Skill 
Growth by Level reports. 



 

 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 

 



 

 



 

 
 

• Preparations have been made for NAEP testing at both elementary schools in February. 
Letters to the parents of selected students will go home on January 21st. 

• The elementary schools and middle school are utilizing the Interim ISAT block 
Assessments to help determine how to prioritize instructional goals for the second 
semester. 

 



GIFTED & TALENTED: 

• An enrichment group focused on writing will begin January 24th. 

• Enrichment and check in course will start for second semester at the middle school 
during advisory. 

• Two more students have been identified as possibly needing gifted and talented 
services. 
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